
Child Protection Officer

Our Child Wellbeing and Child Protection Officer is Cammy Black,

His role includes a wide variety of areas connected with the wellbeing and protection of children,
including.

⦁ Ensuring that all adults who are engaged with the club to carry out regulated work with
children or adults are vetted and have the correct PVG (Protection of Vulnerable Groups)
Certificate

⦁ Ensuring that all adults who are working with children at the club have an up-to-date
training record regarding Children’s Wellbeing in Scottish Football.

⦁ Deal with all notes of concern as outlined in the SFA policy for dealing with concerns
about children or vulnerable adults

⦁ Attend SFA Regional Network meetings and ensure that all information and training
requirements are put in place.

⦁ Ensure that the club’s Child Wellbeing and Child Protection Policy is kept up to date.

⦁ Reporting to the Club Chairperson, who has responsibility on the club board, on all
matters relating to Child Wellbeing and Child Protection.

The Organogram shown below outlines the reporting procedure and where the Child Wellbeing
and Child Protection Officer sits within the club structure. It also includes the phone number and
email address should you need to contact our Child Wellbeing and Child Protection Officer.

Cammy Black- Child Protection Officer
Email- cammy@cammyblackcoaching.com
Phone Number- 07540795992




